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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: AR Revision Files - Public Hearing - 1232 Scheffer & 1289 Hartford
Attachments: RE: Advanced Disposal Billing for 1289 Hartford / 1232 Scheffer; FW: FW: St. Paul 

Garbage - Updated Info

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Clare! 
 
Chris said to have you look in legistar to see if there was anything for Q4 referrals on 1289 Hartford and 1232 
Scheffer.  The p/o rec’d public hearing notices for both, but they have been razed / under rehab since the start of the 
program and are still under construction according to STAMP.  Chris said that if they are not set to be removed at the 
public hearing to have you create an AR Revision for both, as there should not have been any billing for either of these 
properties. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 

 
 


